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Wednesday, September 08, 2021
Dear Merrill families and staff members:
This letter is to inform you that two students within the High School and an Athletic Coach have tested positive for Covid-19 on Tuesday, September 7th. All close contacts have been identified, contacted and instructed to follow Health Department Guidelines. The District is coordinating closely with the Saginaw County Health Department in order to assure the health and safety of our community. 
Cleaning and disinfecting of all exposed areas has been completed. The school is also taking precautions to prevent the introduction and spread of viruses and other germs and is cleaning frequently touched surfaces daily.  Staff has been asked to space students in the classroom setting as well. The status of this situation is fluid, and we are monitoring it closely. These are other mitigating measures that are currently required by the health department and in place in our schools as well: mask on buses, isolate positive cases, exclude symptomatic people from school, post probable and confirmed cases on your website, contact trace and notify close contacts, and report cases to the health department.
We understand the level of concern regarding COVID-19. We encourage parents and students to continue following the public health recommendations:
•         Staying home when you are sick;
•         Practice the 3 Ws:
Wash your hands (with soap and water for at least 20 seconds)
Wear a mask
Watch your distance
•         Covering coughs and sneezes and properly disposing of tissues;
•         Continue to socialize responsibly 
•         Continuing to monitor your health for symptoms.
As always, we appreciate our community’s support and cooperation. You can assist us by remaining vigilant but sensible in your approach to dealing with this health concern. Should you have any questions about this situation, please feel free to contact me at 989-643-7261.
Sincerely,
Gwen Glazier
Superintendent
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